
11 November 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to invite you to our Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday the 18th
November from 17:30-19:30. This will be a chance for you and your children to see the
subjects we have to offer, to speak to Sixth Form staff and students and learn more about
the amazing International Baccalaureate Career-Related Programme that makes our Sixth
Form so unique and successful.

There is no need to book an appointment, and you are free to arrive at any time during the
evening. We look forward to seeing you, and showing you the incredible opportunities and
courses that are available to your child at our Sixth Form.

Many thanks,

Mr H Ovenden

Associate Deputy Headteacher
ovendenh@hartsdown.org


